
Eindhoven, 12 february 2016 

 

 

 

Van Gansewinkel appointed Gert-Jan Antvelink as new CFO  
 
Gert-Jan Antvelink (48) will be joining Van Gansewinkel as the new CFO from 1 March 2016. In 
time, he will also be joining the Executive Board. Gert-Jan will be succeeding Ton Vernaus, 
who was working for the company on an interim basis before switching to the Bosal Group on 
1 February this year. 
 
For the past 13 years Gert-Jan worked at KPMG. He started as a consultant and his last position 
within the organisation was partner at KPMG Transaction Services. Before moving to KPMG, he 
fulfilled various positions at companies such as Booz Allen & Hamilton and as a lawyer at Loeff Claeys 
Verbeke. 
 
At KPMG, Gert-Jan frequently advised CFOs of various companies in the areas of finance and 
improvement projects. He is accustomed in building relationships and helping employees and clients 
finding the best solutions. Gert-Jan has been involved with Van Gansewinkel as an adviser for several 
months now and is acquainted with our company. 
 
We are very pleased to have been able to attract Gert-Jan with his specific experience and track 
record at this short notice. Gert-Jan is married and father of three children. 
 
Please feel free to contact Guus Groote Schaarsberg in case of any questions. 
 
Marc Zwaaneveld 
CEO of Van Gansewinkel 
 
 

 


